From: Lusty, Megan

To: Brittany Hogaluk

Cc: nirb info; CommunitySupportDivision

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: NIRB: Additional Information Required: Information Request #1 for GN-CGS' “Sanikiluaq New
Sewage Lagoon - Sanikiluag” Project Proposal

Date: February 27, 2024 3:28:52 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links, open attachments or follow
direction, unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Brittany,

I would like to withdraw the submission for the "Sanikiluag New Sewage Lagoon" project (NIRB
File No. 23XNO071, NPC File No. 150167). The scope of this project has changed, and requires a
new submission to NPC. We will provide required information through the online portal when
the new project proposalis referred to NIRB for screening.

Regards,

Megan
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From: Brittany Hogaluk <bhogaluk@nirb.ca>

Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2024 4:27 PM

To: Lusty, Megan <MLusty@GOV.NU.CA>; CommunitySupportDivision
<communitysupportdivision@gov.nu.ca>

Cc: nirb info <info@nirb.ca>

Subject: NIRB: Additional Information Required: Information Request #1 for GN-CGS’ “Sanikiluaq
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New Sewage Lagoon - Sanikiluag” Project Proposal

Some people who received this message don't often get email from bhogaluk@nirb.ca. Learn why
this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

13-Feb-2024
Dear Megan Lusty:

Please see the attached correspondence from the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB or
Board) requesting the submission of additional information in support of the NIRB's
Screening of GN-CGS’ “Sanikiluaq New Sewage Lagoon - Sanikiluaq” project proposal
(NIRB: 23XN071; NPC: 150167).

Should you have any questions or require clarification regarding this information request, you
are encouraged to contact Cassel Kapolak at (867) 983-4605 or via email at ckapolak@nirb.ca.

Best regards,

Brittany Hogaluk
Technical Administration Coordinator

Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 1360 (29 Mitik)
Cambridge Bay, NU, X0B 0C0
Phone: 867-983-4600

Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033
Fax: 867-983-2594

E-mail: info@nirb.ca

Web: www.nirb.ca
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